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22 May 2020 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Government figures indicate that the number of infections with Coronavirus is now reducing.  As a 
result, the government has asked schools to plan a re-opening.  Across the Raedwald Trust, this will 
involve working with you as parents and carers to support your child 'coming back'.   
 
From June 1st, we will contact you individually to plan what this might look like.  For some of our 
children we will be planning part-time onsite programmes, others will continue to work mostly at 
home.  As we start this process, we will continue to monitor the situation and change plans if we need 
to.  
 
We want to reassure you that, across all Raedwald Trust sites, schools and provisions we will be;  
 
• altering how we work  
• changing how we use the buildings and classrooms,  
• putting in place risk reduction processes so that we can keep children and staff as far as we possibly 
can.  
 
Because we are going to be doing things differently, we will want to make sure you are fully informed 
of each of our new procedures.  During the first week back after half term, from June 1st, we will be in 
touch with you to talk all this through.  
 
We cannot thank you enough for your support during this very difficult time.  We are absolutely 
committed to providing the best possible opportunities for your child.  We are also absolutely 
committed to supporting you where we can.  Please be confident that our continued and very real 
commitment to you, your child, and our whole Trust community, is unfaltering.  
 
We look forward to working with you as we take this next step.   We hope that you and your family 
stay well and safe 
 
With my very best wishes 
 
Angela Ransby 
CEO 
 
  


